
Welcome to The Dancer’s Place!

We are very excited to begin our 16th season of fun, healthy and challenging activities with our studio
families. After growing up as a dancer at TDP then becoming a teacher, Miss Caroline is very excited to
be stepping into the role of Studio Director this year to be there for the dancers and families in whatever
you may need. Thank you for choosing TDP for your child’s dance education.

Included in this packet are important dates along with our policies. Please read over everything carefully.
If you have any questions, please contact us at 563-823-0704 or caroline@dancers-place.com.

Tuition Payments: Tuition payments are due the first class of every month. Autopay is an option. If on
autopay, tuition will be charged to your credit/debit card or checking account on file on the 1st or 15th of
each month beginning August 1st (or 15th), 2024. The last payment is billed May 1st (or 15th), 2025. All
payments are charged in 4 week increments. Pay periods do not follow the calendar month. You are not
charged for classes on holidays or breaks when we are closed.

We are offering an ACH Autopay Discount Option. If you choose to participate in autopay with a bank
account –AND– agree to have recital costs autopaid on selected dates, you can receive a 5% discount on
your class tuition. An ACH Form must be filled out. Please contact beth@dancers-place.com for ACH
Form and any questions on this.

Studio Closings: If TDP closes for severe weather, you will be notified via email. It will also be posted
on our Studio Facebook page and on KWQC. Please make sure we have your most current contact
information.

There are no classes on the following dates:
Labor Day -Monday, September 2, 2024
Halloween – Thursday, October 31, 2024
Thanksgiving Holiday – Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, November 26 – 28, 2024
Christmas Break – December 24, 2024 to January 1, 2025
Spring Break – March 17-21, 2025
Memorial Day – Monday, May 26, 2025

IMPORTANT DATES
Dates to Remember:
Costume Deposit Due – by October 15, 2024
Bring a Friend Week &Wear your Halloween costume to class - October 24 – 30, 2024
Parent Observation Week - November 18-22, 2024
Costume Balances Due – by December 1, 2024
Wear Your PJ’s to Class Week - December 17 - 23, 2024
Wear Red for Valentines Week – February 10 - 14, 2025
Parent Observation Week - February 24-27, 2025
Recital Fee Due – by February 15, 2025
Recital Picture Day - TBD
Recital Spirit Week – June 2 – 5, 2025
Dress Rehearsal and Recital - Friday & Saturday, June 6 & 7, 2025

We look forward to another great year with all our dance families!
Miss Caroline & Miss Beth
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